
 

 

The CBGMA board met Saturday, September 28, 2019, at Bethel Assembly of God’s fellowship hall in Corpus 
Christi. Present were Don Woods, David and Linda Carlson, Deanna Walter, John Holman, Larry Surginer, Len 
Hutsell, Emma Williams, and Jason Woods. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the June 15, 2019, board meeting were approved as reviewed following a motion by John Holman 
and second by Jason Woods. 
 
The treasurer’s report was approved as reviewed following a motion by John Holman and second by Len 
Hutsell. 
 
Len Hutsell reported the Butter Churn schedule for the next few months: 
 October 11 – Larry Surginer and John Holman 
 January – David Nuttall and Bob Hersey 
 February – John Holman. 
 
Don Woods reminded us of Glory Bound’s Celebration of Praise coming up October 19. 
 
Following a motion by Len Hutsell and second by John Holman, it was agreed that Don Woods would have the 
final decision in the purchase of a new printer in the $400 range. 
 
CBGMA’s 2019 Christmas party will be held at Bethel Assembly of God’s fellowship hall Saturday, December 7, 
2019, from 11:00 AM - 2:00 PM. Members will bring finger foods for refreshments. 
 
2020 dues/convention/banquet packages were reviewed. They will be sent out to members within the next 
week. 
 
Following a motion by Len Hutsell and second by Deanna Walter, the convention banquet meal will consist of 
a two-meat barbecue plate (brisket and sausage) with all the trimmings. Charges will be $2.00 over the quoted 
price per plate when paid in advance. 
 
Following a motion by Larry Surginer and second by Deanna Walter, CBGMA will pay for three hours of 
recording time ($150.00 maximum at $50 per hour) to the studio recording the recording raffle winner’s 
project, providing that the project is completed within six months. 
 
Miscellaneous items discussed: 
 STGMA will officially cease to exist after October 31, 2019. 

Jordan’s Crossing Christian Center’s Gospel Singing & Fellowship October 5 in Poteet at the Poteet 
Music Pavilion and Grill from 1 - 5 PM. 
Totem Pole RV Park’s Gospel Hoedown will be held in January in Mathis but does not yet have an 
official date and time yet. 

 
Chaplain Linda Carlson closed in prayer. 

 


